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Dear Parents and Carers 

As we end the first week of the final half term here at The King's, our Year 11s and Year 13s continue to do incredibly well 
with their attitude and approach to their exams, as they enter the final couple of weeks of the exam period. This week, we 
have also had Year 12 A-Level fieldwork taking place at a residential visit to Cornwall and the Eden Project. It looks like the 
group have had a fantastic week and have enjoyed some excellent conditions. Today we have a Bronze Duke of Edinburgh 
expedition departing school and taking place over the weekend. Certainly, an enjoyable and busy start to the half term! 

There has been lots of development and progress made in the school this year, including our Good Ofsted report in                
November, changes to SLT from January, a new canteen and catering provider from February and joining the Three Spires 
Trust in April. We look forward to being in a position this half term to give all key stakeholders a full update with regards to 
some exciting news for September 2023. Watch this space! 

As the warm weather continues, please remember that we have a water station available in the canteen and 3 newly         
installed water fountains for students to use. If students could start bringing re-useable water bottles into school, this will 
reduce the amount of single use plastic bottles that are being used on a daily basis and will also help students remain                     
hydrated throughout the day.  

Finally, please can I remind parents and students of the importance to maintain our uniform standards even at this late stage 
of the academic year. Use of mobile phones is not permitted in school, and we have also seen an increase in the number of 
students wearing hoodies and inappropriate footwear. Staff will continue to monitor and challenge this throughout the half 
term, with appropriate steps taken for any students not meeting our expectations.  

Many thanks 

Mr Parry 

Vice-Principal. 

 

 

Year 12 Geography A Level Residential. 

Mr Edwards and Mrs Kaur led the Year 12 Geography Residential trip to Cornwall this week.                       

It is wonderful to see students embracing learning experiences to last a lifetime. 
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Congratulations to our House Stars of the 

Week 

York  Diana          

Lichfield Joshua 

Canterbury Daniel                                                                  

Congratulations to our Year Stars of the Week 

Year 7 Joshua    

Year 8 Shriya  

Year 9 Muhammad 

Year 10 Olamide 

Year 11 Manishka  

Year 12 Kira 

Year 13 Ethan 

Exams 

Three weeks down and it will soon be time for the results. I will be 
sending a letter home with students next Monday after the English 
exam and I will email the letter to parents and carers with all the 
results day information. Here is the timetable for next week. 

Mr Rogers  

Exams Officer. 

 

Governing Body Vacancies 

Three Spires Trust are currently forming the new local governing 
body for The King’s and there are still two vacancies for Parent 
Governor! Please check out the Governors page on our website for 
more information. 

https://kingswolverhampton.co.uk/

schoolgovernors  

 

https://t.co/iiizyToN3z
https://t.co/iiizyToN3z
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Work Faculty News………….. 

Year 7 IT Day 

All year 7 students experienced coding skills on Thursday and can 
now move a robot and make a video game! 'The School of Coding' 
taught students using interactive coding strategies that they could 
put into practice in a fun and innovative way. Students and staff 
said it was great fun and staff commented on how engaged                 
students were. There was a lot of energy especially when the robot 
would not go in the direction it was meant to, students showed 
great resilience when they did not give up and eventually made 
their game or programmed their robot to move in the right                 
direction.  

 

 

 

Careers Fair 21st June 

The careers fair will now take place on 21st  June with employers, colleges, training and apprenticeship organi-
sations for students to speak to about their future careers and training opportunities.  

Mrs Thomas 

Head of Work Faculty & Careers Lead 

We are expanding our Team! 

The school recently had a Section 5 inspection from Ofsted in November 2022. The report judged provision at The King's to be 
'Good' in all six inspection areas and recognised that there is a well-planned curriculum which is broad and ambitious for all 
pupils, including those with SEND, and that pupils learn well, concentrating in lessons and taking pride in their work. The    
report states that 'staff go the extra mile to help pupils'.                                                                                                                                            

In addition to Ofsted, in May 2022, The King's was officially judged an Excellent Church of England school following a SIAMS 
(Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools) inspection. It evaluated how effective the school's distinctive Chris-
tian vision is in enabling pupils and adults to flourish. The school received an overall grade of Excellent, with both the impact 
of collective worship and the effectiveness of religious education (RE) judged to be                
Excellent.    

Whether you’re teaching or support staff, we are now expanding our team and have            
exciting opportunities available here at The King’s! 

If you would like further information about our current vacancies please click here. 

 

https://www.mynewterm.com/school/The-King's-Church-of-England-School/147113
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Go, then, to all peoples everywhere and make them my disciples,’ says the risen Christ in Matthew 28:19.  These are 
among his last words to his disciples, before he ascends into heaven.  What a daunting challenge to leave this small band of 
followers! 

And there are days when we too are faced with a daunting or ambitious challenge; when expectations of our achievements 
might exceed the confidence we have in our own abilities or when we simply feel that those setting the expectations don’t 
understand the demands of our daily lives. 

Over the next few weeks in our worship calendar, we will be taking a closer look at some of Jesus’ followers who were ‘sent 
out’ to use their gifts and to witness to his power and love through their words and their actions: sent out to leave behind 
their comfort zones, sent out in trust and in the power of the Holy Spirit of God, sent out to make a difference in people’s 
lives. 

The command to go to ‘all peoples everywhere’ reminds us that God’s love is not exclusive, but for all.  God is not limited by 
race, culture or religion.  He is not limited by age, gender or sexuality.  God takes no account of social norms or                             
assumptions.  Indeed, in the words of Paul in his letter to the Romans:  Nothing can ever separate us from God’s love.             
Neither death nor life, neither angels nor demons, neither our fears for today nor our worries about tomorrow—not 
even the powers of hell can separate us from God’s love.  No power in the sky above or in the earth below—indeed, 
nothing in all creation will ever be able to separate us from the love of God that is revealed in Christ Jesus our Lord. 
(Romans 8:38-39) 

So, from where do we get the confidence to carry out the difficult command of loving all 
people and to face up to the daunting challenges we meet in our own lives, day by day?  
Jesus ends his final instructions to his disciples by saying to them: And I will be with you 
always, to the end of the age  (Matthew 28: 20).  And his promise holds true for us too.  
We are not left alone, but invite‘d into a living relationship with God, in which his Spirit 
works with our spirits to carry out his plan.  As we learn to walk with him and put our 
trust in him, again and again God proves his faithfulness to us and puts his trust in us.  
His Spirit fills our hearts with unexpected joy, provides the inspiration we need when our 
own imaginations fail us, floods us with the deep peace that comes from knowing that 
we are loved and reminds us again and again of his promise that ‘all shall be well’. 


